

Chairman Dolan and Members of the Senate Finance Committee:

My name is Kevin Wallace and I am a student at Southern State Community College Truck Driving Academy pursuing a career in truck driving. I am writing in support of the Revolving Loan Program and asking that you restore the funding back into the program.

Without this program I would not have been able to afford this class. The benefits of the program will help me have a better career with better benefits and pay and without the program I would be stuck at my old job. The program is needed for the people that need the financial help so they can provide for their families. The loan process was quick and very easy.

This program allows me to be a part of something much bigger than myself. When I make a payment on my loan, the money goes back into the fund to help other students just like me.

I respectfully ask that the Revolving Loan Program have its funding restored, so that other students can obtain the training needed for employment in this growing community.

Sincerely

Their wallace